
 

 

 

 

Tweedmouth West First School 

Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                                           10.7.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Only one week left until the Summer holidays. 

Since we received the latest Government guidance around school opening in September, 

we have spent a lot of time making our plans. They are centred on keeping everyone in 

school safe, whilst providing the best curriculum we can for our children. Not an easy task! 

Next week, I will give you full details of what school will be like in September, and what we 

all need to do to make it work.  

We will also be saying goodbye to our Year 4 children, who will be leaving us to move on to 

the Middle School. We will be giving them a send off,  although not the one they would 

usually have! 

We also have one or two families who are leaving us for pastures new, and we wish them 

all the very best too.  

I would like to say a huge thankyou to all our children and families who are leaving us. 

Good luck to you all, and remember – once a Tweedmouth Wester, always a 

Tweedmouth Wester! 

 

Keep safe, and take care of each other.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


